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EYFS SNACK MONEY – SPRING TERM 2025 
 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
In our Early Years classes, children are provided with a variety of snacks each day, which include 
items such as toast, crackers, rice cakes, dried fruit, and a selection of fruit and vegetables. 
Children with special dietary requirements are also catered for. We often like to introduce new 
and different snacks linked to our topics or celebrations in the year.   
 
We do rely on every parent making a contribution towards this cost and are always grateful for 
your support in ensuring we can continue in providing these snacks for your children.  Snack 
money for the spring term is now due and is available to pay on School Money. The total amount 
payable is £20.00, spread over two £10.00 instalments which will cover the whole of the autumn 
term.  If your child only attends Nursery part time only one payment of £10 is required. 
 
The children benefit so much from sitting together and eating snack. Our snack times are 
valuable in enabling the children to eat socially together and for learning table manners. It also 
allows the children to develop independence skills by pouring their own drinks, selecting their 
food, clearing up any spillages and sometimes the washing up!   
 
We can only continue to offer this exciting snack offer if ALL our families contribute. There are 
still some families who have not made a contribution from the Autumn term. If we do not receive 
enough contributions towards the snack we may have to consider reducing the snack on offer. If 
you are unable to make this payment or would like to discuss this further please contact the 
school office.    
 
 
Kind regards,  

  
Mr Bragard  
Early Years Lead  
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